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Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

Thank you for adopting the Climate Emergency declaration for Burnaby and for your ongoing 
plans to help reduce Burnaby’s carbon usage. 

We would like to suggest one thing that we didn’t see in the press release - please think about 
adding more EV charging stations around the city, for instance, at community centres, libraries, 
pools and other civic places where people spend time (City Hall included). 

Sincerely,
Iain Macanulty & Vibeke Rasmussen (Burnaby)
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Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Corporate Services 
  Dir. Engineering 
  Dir. Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services
  Dir. Planning and Building 
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 (2019.10.10)




